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AAACU Participates in Senior Expo 

Alpena, Michigan, September 8, 2022 
– Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union 
(AAACU) participates in The Alpena 
News Senior Expo. 

Team members Rose Fisher and 
Michelle Woodruff recently attended 
the Senior Expo on behalf of AAACU 
highlighting products and services 
available to community members. In 
addition, Woodruff presented twice on 
AAACU’s partnership with Credit 
Union Trust, the only credit union 
owned entity in Michigan established 
to serve the trust and fiduciary needs 
of our members. 

AAACU is proud to participate in community events to share educational information to 
community members. For more information on Credit Union Trust visit aaacu.com 

AAACU serves members primarily in Alpena, Alcona, Montmorency, and Iosco counties with ten 
locations: a main office located in Alpena, a Wildcat Branch in Alpena High School and with 
branch offices in Ossineke, Lincoln, a Tiger Branch in Alcona Community Schools, Atlanta, 
Oscoda, the Owl’s Nest in Oscoda Area Schools, Tawas, and an additional branch in Alpena. As 
of July 31, 2022, AAACU, provides service to 33,217 members with total assets equal to 
$574,723,399. 

 

Pictured: Rose Fisher and Michelle Woodruff 


